From: Lauren N. Simpson

To: House State Affairs
Subject: FW: HB 198
Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 9:34:29 AM

Please add this testimony to the public record.

Thank you!

Kauron Odimpson

Office of Rep. Vance

State Capitol Building #424
Juneau, Alaska 99801

(907) 465-2689

From: Troy and Linda Jones <Itjones@horizonsatellite.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 9:28 AM

To: Lauren N. Simpson <Lauren.Simpson@akleg.gov>; Rep. Ben Carpenter
<Rep.Ben.Carpenter@akleg.gov>

Subject: HB 198

Representatives,

Thanks you for your service to our great State of Alaska!

| would like to weigh in on HB 198 as it moves through committee. As | listened to the
testimony of those presenting this bill, | was struck by how many times they presented
assumption of facts and based their support on how many other states have a similar bill. To
use that as a basis for a bill is very weak to begin with. | was moved by the testimony of the
woman in Soldotna/Sterling who was attacked, however, the laws and definitions do exist on
our books, in my opinion, to allow the jury to sentence ample time to the perpetrators of such
crimes. As was stated by the presenters, we can endlessly open this definition for ‘hate’.

| urge to to vote NO on this bill as it moves through.
Linda Jones
District 31
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